
    SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Mrs. Reichert/Life Skills-Room101 

 

Hello Lakeshore Families! 

Welcome back everyone! I hope you all have had a beautiful summer. 

You all should have received a welcome back letter in the mail about 

our changes for the year. We are now located in the East wing of the 

High school in room 101. We also are very excited to have Mrs. Dawn 

Murphy as our Teaching Assistant in our class. 

There will be a newsletter given each month to share our lesson themes 

and activities. The newsletter will be sent home as well as posted on my 

Lake Shore Teacher Website. 

We will be using the Transition band of the Unique Learning System 

Curriculum this year. The theme for the month of September is 

Understanding Laws and Rights (Personal Life). This describes 

individual rights guaranteed by law with an emphasis on self-advocacy. 

I am in the process of contacting businesses for the Community Based 

Instruction (CBI) Internships, which are an important component of 

the Life Skills curriculum. These internships will not begin until mid-

October. You will be notified in advance when we are ready to begin. In 

order to begin the internships, all permission slips must be signed and 

returned to school. I will make follow-up calls to make sure these 

papers have been received and have an opportunity to speak with each 

family. I will also need a signed permission slip/medical form completed 

for our monthly field trips as well. 



We will be going on our first fieldtrip on Friday, September 28th to the 

Buffalo City Hall. We will learn about our local city government and get 

a tour of the observation deck as well.  

Our Open House will be on Thursday, September 20th at 6:30 p.m. I’m 

looking forward to seeing you there! 

September Birthdays: Kristopher Kessel: September 27th 

Important Dates 

9/4 -School resumes. Welcome back! 

9/5 - Parent Drug & Alcohol Forum in SH Aud. 6 p.m. 

*must attend in order for students to participate in dances 

9/10 -9/14 Homecoming Spirit Week- list of activities will be provided 

9/11- 9/11 Remembrance  

9/14-Homecoming Game 6:30 p.m. Lake shore vs. East Aurora/Holland 

9/15- Homecoming Dance 

9/19- Senior High Picture Day 

9/20- Senior High Open House    9/28 -Field trip to Buffalo City Hall 

Please feel free to call or email me, if you have any questions or 

concerns at 926-3799 or email me at mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Maureen Reichert/Mrs. Dawn Murphy 

mailto:mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org


 


